Oakhill Community Primary School
~ federated with Hanburys Farm Primary
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9 February 2024

Dear Parents,

Let's Celebrate World Book Day with "The Day the Crayons Quit"!
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_ As you may know, World Book Day, Thursday 7" March, is fast approaching, and at Hanbury’s Farm

" and Oakhill Primary School Federation we are thrilled to celebrate the joy of reading with our pupils.
This year, we have chosen a delightful book, "The Day the Crayons Quit" by Drew Daywalt, as the
forefront of our celebration.

In line with the theme of the book, we would like to invite all of our pupils to participate in a fun and
colourful activity — dressing up as colours! We believe that dressing up as colours from the book will
not only add an element of excitement to the day, but also bring the story to life for the children.

Encourage your child to choose a colour from the book, red, blue, green, yellow and dress up
accordingly. They can get creative with their costumes, whether it's wearing clothing in that colour
or even creating homemade costumes related to it.

All of the children will be involved in various activities, related to the text, throughout the day. These
activities will include reading sessions, discussions about the themes in the text, and art activities
inspired by the story.

Thank you for your continued support, we look forward to seeing all the colourful characters on
World Book Day!

Mrs Price

N . Prce

Literacy Coordinator.
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